
Ben Eveleigh - Graithwaite Development proposal 

  
Dear Sir- i wish to register my opposition to this proposal. The 5 story building will be out of character for the 

area and I am amazed at the plan to remove heritage listed trees. Nth Sydney Council has a proud reputation 

regarding the preservation of trees. This development should not be approved. 

  

Pamela Bell 

9 Moodie St 

Cammeray 

  

  

From:    "bell" <bellpc@bigpond.net.au>
To:    <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    1/03/2011 8:51 PM
Subject:   Graithwaite Development proposal
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